
INFORMATION 
NOTICE 

Program: TANF Fuel Supplemental MHPN # 2024-TANF SUPP-003 
Action: Program Update – non-Utility Effective Date: 5/1/2024 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Expired Date: 

This MaineHousing Notice is being issued to provide an update regarding PY2023 and 
2024 TANF Supplemental Fuel Assistance benefits payments. 

1. PY2023 and 2024 TANF SUPP Benefit Update
MaineHousing has paused reimbursement payments to vendors effective immediately as we work to resolve
payment issues with the Maine Department of Health and Human Services.

Please continue to submit TANF Payment Request Forms for PY2023 and PY2024 as HEAP staff are 
processing and reviewing submissions for payment to ensure prompt reimbursement once we have resolved 
this matter with Maine Department of Health and Human Services.  

Section 6B of the Vendor Agreement references TANF payments and states: 

A. TANF Supplemental Benefit Payments. Subject  to  MaineHousing's receipt  of TANF Supplemental funds from the
Maine Department of Health and Human Services and the provisions of this Agreement, MaineHousing will pay to the
Vendor the Benefit amount indicated in each Credit Notification Report issued by MaineHousing.

MaineHousing will make payment for a TANF Supplemental Benefit after the Vendor makes delivery as authorized by
MaineHousing. The Vendor must submit a delivery ticket and invoice, as applicable, to MaineHousing together with a
detailed account history showing delivery activity and payment activity from the previous May 1 through the date of the
delivery being invoiced. MaineHousing will make payment within ten (10) business  days of MaineHousing's receipt and
approval of the required documentation.

Reminder: PY2023 TANF Payment Request Forms can be submitted through May 31, 2024. 

For more questions, please call (207) 624-5743 or email liheap@mainehousing.org 

2. Notice Contact

Sarah Johnson, Manager of Home Energy Assistance Programs  (207) 624-5743  liheap@mainehousing.org

Maine State Housing Authority (“MaineHousing”) does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender 
identity or expression, national origin, ancestry, physical or mental disability, age, familial status or receipt of public assistance in the admission or 
access to or treatment in its programs and activities. In employment, MaineHousing does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, 
sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, national origin, ancestry, age, physical or mental disability or genetic information. MaineHousing 
will provide appropriate communication auxiliary aids and services upon sufficient notice. MaineHousing will also provide this document in 
alternative formats upon sufficient notice. MaineHousing has designated the following person responsible for coordinating compliance with 
applicable federal and state nondiscrimination requirements and addressing grievances: 
Lauren Bustard, Maine State Housing Authority, 26 Edison Drive, Augusta, Maine 04330, 
Telephone Number 1-800-452-4668 (voice in state only), (207) 626-4600 (voice) or Maine Relay 711. 
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